
2/1/2024 

Kevin Kershner 

Kimley-Horn 

7965 N High St, Suite 200 

Columbus, OH 43235 

kevin.kershner@kimley-horn.com 

614-472-8963

RE: AEP Ohio Electric Service for Dulin Property Residential Development 

Dear Kevin, 

Thank you for your interest in utilizing AEP Ohio to serve the electrical needs for the proposed 

project located between Bean Oller Rd and Clark-Shaw Rd, west of Sawmill Pkwy in Powell, 

OH. 

Based on the information provided, we have reviewed our distribution system in the area and 

have determined the subject project or site is located within AEP Ohio service territory. The 

specific details of this service have not been developed and may include Contribution In Aid of 

Construction (CIAC) charges to the customer.  Specific details and associated CIAC charges 

may include but are not limited to: customer and company responsibilities, service type & 

characteristics, cable/conductor routing, overall project timing, and labor & equipment costs.  

A Letter of Agreement (LOA) will be required for distribution voltage retail loads greater than 
$1,000,000 in total project costs and/or requesting over 10MW.  

If you should have any questions regarding the electric service at this location, please feel free to 

contact me at (614) 883-7963 or eschaas@aep.com. To initiate the construction and service 

process please email resdev@aep.com. 

Sincerely, 

Erik Schaas 

Erik M. Schaas 

Customer Design Supervisor 

AEP Ohio 
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